

## ROLLING GREEN ELEMENTARY

Mrs. Allyson Manning

Principal (

A Title I School

Mrs. Lynn Cato Assistant Principal

August 17, 2016

Waterside Village Community 132 Waterside Drive Hypoluxo, FL 33462

Dear Paul and the Residents of Waterside Village:

We can't begin to thank you enough for your generous donation of \$20,000.00 towards our music program at Rolling Green Elementary School. We are absolutely thrilled to have your support again this year.

Over the past seven years you have made many projects possible for our students. These extra musical instruments will provide enrichment opportunities for all students. According to the **National Association for Music Education**, there is a strong correlation between music and academic achievement. For example, positive results have been noted in standardized tests regardless of socioeconomic background. Our students are excited to participate in this program which may potentially propel them to greater things in the future.

Once again, we want to express our deepest gratitude to you and the residents of Waterside Village. We are indeed grateful to you for your enthusiastic support toward the students of Rolling Green Elementary School.

Sincerely,

Allyson Manning

Principal

cc: Dr. Robert Avossa

Superintendent

Dr. lan Saltzman

South Regional Superintendent